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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                            Friday, March 7, 2014 

                                                Workshop 

                                                 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred 

Herman and Carl Spatz, Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus and Road Master 

Mike Quick. Residents Anna Shollenberger and Mark Fritz were in 

attendance. 

 

The meeting was called to order @ 9:00 a.m. 

 

Items discussed were  

 

� The upcoming zoning ordinance amendment hearing on Thursday, 

March 13, 2014.  

� Pension Plan advisor, investor, actuary 

� Direct Deposit of paychecks for employees 

� PennDOT Agility Agreement 

� Liquid Fuels monies received were $9,701.93 more than 2013 

� Traffic Impact Fee balances were discussed 

� Capacity from Hamburg State School was discussed. 

� Repairs to parapets of two bridges on Creamery Road 

� Berks County salt contract damages was discussed 

� Tilden Township newsletter 

� Code Red Emergency System 

� The upcoming hearing regarding properties @ 10 Pine Road / 803 

Hex Highway was discussed. The secretary will prepare a letter 

and Supervisor Herman will attend the hearing. 

� Supervisor Spatz left the workshop @ 1:30 p.m. 

� A snow emergency ordinance was discussed 

� High BOD levels at the Hamburg sewer plant were discussed 

 

The meeting was adjourned @ 2:10 p.m.   

 

        Tilden Township 

            Secretary 

 

 

        Cheryl A. Haus  

  


